
 

  

 

Newsletter #3 
November 2021 

Project Update 
As part of the Capital Works Program, the City of 
Vaughan will begin the construction work to retrofit the 
Fieldstone Stormwater Management Pond, located in 
the vicinity of Jevlan Drive and Chrislea Road.  

 
The scope of work includes the cleaning and grading of 
the Fieldstone Stormwater Management Facility and 
the construction of access paths and fencing.  
 
The construction schedule has advanced with work to 
commence on November 24, 2021.   
 
Construction completion is anticipated by summer 
2022.  

Construction Impacts 
Roads will remain open to vehicular and pedestrian 
traffic during construction. Temporary traffic diversions 
will be required at times to allow construction activities 
to proceed in a safe and efficient manner. The City will 
work with adjacent businesses to coordinate access 
and staging requirements for construction. 

 
Please Note: Dumping is not permitted in the City of 
Vaughan and is enforceable under the Littering and 
Dumping By-law (No. 3-2004), as amended.  
Individuals found dumping are subject to a maximum 
fine of $5,000 per offence. 

For more information or questions related 
to this project, contact: 

Project Lead: 

William Cowlin, P.Eng., CAN-CISEC 
Aquafor Beech Ltd. 
T: 519-803-7834 
E: cowlin.w@aquaforbeech.com 

Infrastructure Delivery Department 
City of Vaughan 
T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8917 
E: Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
Webpage: vaughan.ca/SWMF 

Contractor: 

Metric Contracting Services Corporation 
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